
 

 

 

 

Daily Bulletin  

Tuesday, September 25th 2018 

 

Come out to the lower soccer field today and cheer on our Girls Soccer Team as they take on San 

Benancio at 4:30.  At the same time, the Boys Soccer Team will play on San Benancio turf! Boys: Your bus 

departs at 3:15.  Good Luck to all.  GO COUGARS! 

 
CMS Spirit Wear:  Did you know you can wear COUGAR SPIRIT wear at PE on cold days?  Our red and black 

spirit sweatshirts are available in the office for $40. 
 

 Does your backpack seem exceptionally heavy? Do you have a loaner Chromebook in there that you 

have been forgetting to return? Please bring it back to the library as soon as possible. There are currently 50 

loaners checked out to students! 

The Drop-Off Shelf is full of items.  Please stop by the front office at break to see if your name is on any of the 

items.  If you contributed treats for our Cookies for Canines last week, your parent may want their Tupperware 

back. 

SportNet is back open online:  If you are planning on playing a winter or spring sport, have your parents register 

you today! 

Here are some upcoming dates that you might want to keep in mind: 

October 2nd and 3rd – Fall Conferences/minimum days 

October 16th – Picture Retake Day 

November 30th – 8th Grade Baby Pictures due  

 

Happy Birthday to:  

 

 1 7:45 a.m. – 8:35 a.m. 

2 8:40 a.m.  – 9:30 a.m. 

Break 9:30 a.m. –  9:40 a.m. 

3 9:45 a.m. – 10:35 a.m. 

4 10:40 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

Lunch 11:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

5 12:05 p.m. – 12:55 p.m. 

6 1:00 p.m. – 1:50 p.m. 

7 1:55 p.m. – 2:45 p.m. 


